
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 8th December 2023 

Great Oaks Weekly 

COMING 

UP……. 

Christmas Dinner South 

site – Wednesday 13th 

December. Non-uniform 

wear Christmas jumpers 

Special Christmas 

Assembly for all pupils 

and students in the 

school to be held on 

South site – Thursday 

14th December 

Christmas Dinner West 

site – Friday 15th 

December. Non-uniform 

wear Christmas jumpers 

All pupils students are 

encouraged to have 

Christmas Dinner even if 

they don’t usually have 

dinners 

End of Term – Friday 15th 

December 

Start of Spring Term – 

Tuesday 2nd January  

Directed by Sarah Perrot and a team of fantastic staff 

Technology at Great Oaks aims to prepare all pupils for the practicalities of life after they 

finish school. They should be knowledgeable, confident and e-safety conscious users of 

Information Technology, be able to buy, prepare and cook nutritious food, as well as think 

and work creatively using design and practical skills whilst problem solving in the real 

world. 

This week we have been focussing on and celebrating some of the key skills that our pupils 

have been developing in their Technology lessons and the fantastic creations they have 

produced as a result. 

It’s been 

Enterprise 

week at 

Great Oaks 

(see P2) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Enterprise Week 

 

The new SEND Local Offer is now on the 

Southampton City Council website which also has 

lots of other really helpful information related to 

young people with special educational needs. 
https://www.southampton.gov.uk/schools-learning/send-local-offer/  

 

 

 

SEND Local Offer  

Going for Gold – 

Winter Olympics  

There is a Winter Olympics theme to PE lessons 

over these last two weeks of term as part of our 

Going for Gold theme. Pupils have enjoyed taking 

part in a range of winter related sports.  

  

 

 

Great Oaks students working hard in the local 

community. As part of their Vocational 

studies, Charlie, Kobie and Dominik, worked 

incredibly hard on a freezing cold day to clear 

the path between Winchester Road and Red 

Lodge Pool of fallen leaves. Well done guys. 

Vocational Learning 

This week all the classes have turned themselves 

into mini companies and have been busy 

producing and marketing a range of produce and 

services, from Christmas ornaments to chocolates 

and  

  

 

and from seed 

bombs to a pompom 

pets. They have 

made posters and 

adverts.  

They will be selling 

their wares at the 

Enterprise Fayre this 

afternoon and in the 

Christmas Fayre 

tonight.   

  

 

https://www.southampton.gov.uk/schools-learning/send-local-offer/

